Bargaining Update- December 3, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Bargaining Committee presented information requests to the company last week in order to cost out the company’s proposals for healthcare. After several days, the company’s reply is that they really can’t estimate those savings. It is inconceivable that the company would not have the cost savings available. Information continues to be reviewed and we will continue to confer with our bargaining partners and to get the information needed to bargain this contract. The Unions are available to meet with the company.
Together we stand. If you are Active or retired, please participate in Informational Pickets. We need to continue to display to the company and the public that we are not satisfied with the insufficient proposals before us. We want a fair and equitable contract, because we deserve it. We work hard for our customers and we have earned our working conditions, wages, benefits and pensions. We Matter!
 
Your Bargaining Committee reminds you……..Work Safe-Be Strong- Stay United 
 

